
September 29, 2016

Dear Praying Friends,

I apologize for taking so long to get this latest update to you. We were recently in Staten Island, NYC, 
had our van broken into and our computer as well as some other items stolen. As the result of the Lord’s 

necessary to our ministry. So, we praise the Lord for how He unexpectedly provided a new computer 
and tablet for us! An additional blessing was that I had just backed up all of our pictures and important 
documents. So we were able to pick right up where we left off. We are so thankful for an omniscient God 
who knows our needs and often provides before we even realize our needs.

Many of you have probably already heard the news via social media, but for those who have not: 
Lindsey recently found out that she is expecting. The projected due-date is May 28. Would you please 
pray for the health of Lindsey and the baby and wisdom as we book meetings and schedule 

my family would not be overworked and that Lindsey would get the rest that she needs. 

deputation. We have just surpassed the 30% mark of our needed support and have a very busy 

be in 6 different mission’s conferences. We will have meetings in New Hampshire, New York City,  North 
Carolina, South Carolina, Delaware, and Connecticut over the next two months. Please pray for our 
safety as we travel those many miles. 

At the end of October we will have the privilege of moving into a home in the Boston area and unpacking 
all of our things from storage for the first time since last October. We are so excited about this 
opportunity that the Lord has given us and for Lifeline Baptist Church’s willingness to allow us to stay in 
their parsonage while we prepare for the ministry of church-planting in inner-city Boston. Please pray for 
us as we will only have two full-days to move and unpack before jumping back into deputation meetings 
and missions conferences until December. 

Thank you all so much for your prayers and support!

provision and the giving heart of His people, we have been able to recoup the items that we most 

appointments this coming year? Pray also that I would have wisdom in how busy I keep our schedule that 

It has been so exciting to see the Lord's provision as we approach the 1-year mark since starting 

schedule through the fall and into the spring of next year. Between now and the end of November, we will 


